From: andydavis48@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Andy Davis

To: Rules Coordinator
Subject: State of Texas Underground Injection Control Program
Date: Monday, July 31, 2023 4:54:47 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Railroad Commission of Texas. Do NOT click links or open
attachments from unknown sources without first confirming the message is legitimate. If you believe this to be a
malicious and/or phishing email, please contact the ITS Help Desk at 512-463-7229. Do not respond to or forward
the email, click on any links or open any attachments without guidance from the Help Desk

Dear Rules Coordinator Leslie Savage,

As a Texan, I am concerned about the issue of carbon dioxide injection and the risk these projects pose to the health
and safety of our land, water, and communities.

In addition I have a very big concern with the Railroad of Commission being the regulating authority over this new
and possibly risky venture. As the RRC has commonly acted in ways that do not provide me with confidence that
they can increase their scope or handle this safely for all Texans.

Thank you for your time.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr Andy Davis

4606 Adelphi Ln Austin, TX 78727-5210
andydavis48@gmail.com
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